
 

 OFFICE OF THE REGISTRAR   

 April 25, 2025  

 

Dear AUB Students, 

We hope you are doing well as the semester winds towards its close. 

We are writing to you today regarding Reading Period and your Final Examinations. 

Kindly note the following guidelines: 

• Reading Period: The Reading Period begins on April 28 and ends on April 30, 
2025. This period is meant for you to prepare for your upcoming final exams 
and no exams are to be given during this period. Some faculties allow optional 
review sessions during Reading Period, but these should include no new 
material. 

• Exam Period: Final exams are not to be administered before the final 
examination period. 

• In-Person Requirement: All final exams must be held in-person as per the 
directives of the Ministry of Education and Higher Education (MEHE). Your 
professor will ask you to sign in for your exam, and the sign-in sheets are 
collected for the MEHE. 

If you have any questions or concerns, please contact regist@aub.edu.lb. 

Kind regards, 

Office of the Registrar  
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